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Dear Parents/Carers, 
We are very pleased to be able to tell you that we have been successful in our funding bid to St. Mary’s Trust, enabling your child/ren to participate in a two day Arts Insight workshop.  This workshop will be led by a professional actress (Laura) and musician (Dan) and will culminate in a Year 6 leavers’ assembly.  

The date of these workshops will be Thursday 19th and 20th of July with the performance to parents/carers being on the Friday afternoon.  We anticipate that this performance will take place around 2pm but will confirm that later when we hear from Laura.
We would also like to remind you that leavers’ t-shirt orders need to be placed by Monday 25th June.  As we explained to the children, we are once again ordering t-shirts rather than hoodies due to the cost implications to parents/carers and the weather.
We would like to thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs S. Barlow and Mrs S. Burnard
